
 

 

 
SOUTH DAKOTA REAL ESTATE COMMISSION 

SPECIAL TELEPHONIC MEETING 
OCTOBER 3, 2013 

221 WEST CAPITOL AVE, STE 101 
PIERRE, SOUTH DAKOTA 

 
The South Dakota Real Estate commission convened telephonically at 10:00 a.m. on October 3, 
2013.  Present for the meeting were Chairman Mark Wahlstrom and commission members Matt 
Krogman, Paula Lewis and Doug Nelson.  Commission member David Bonde was absent for 
the meeting.  Also present were executive director Melissa Miller, licensing program 
administrator Norma Schilling, Department of Labor and Regulation legal counsel Aaron Arnold 
and Department of Labor and Regulation public affairs director Dawn Dovre. 
 
Motion by Nelson, seconded by Lewis, to approve the agenda as presented.  Motion carried by 
roll call vote. 
 
Discussion was held on the proposed legislation to SDCL 36-21C-13.  Motion by Krogman, 
seconded by Nelson, to approve proposed legislation.  Motion carried by roll call vote. 
 
The executive director informed the Commission that a letter from the Commission and staff has 
been sent to Department of Labor and Regulation Secretary Pamela Roberts congratulating her 
on her retirement. 
 
The next meeting of the Commission will be held November 14 & 15, 2013 in Pierre. 
 
There being no further business, motion by Lewis, seconded by Nelson, to adjourn at 10:16 
a.m.  Motion carried by roll call vote. 
 
Minutes submitted by Norma Schilling 
 
 
 
                                                                                         ________________________________ 
                                                                                         Mark Wahlstrom, Chairperson 
 
 
 
                                                                                         ________________________________ 
                                                                                         Melissa Miller, Executive Director 


